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 St John’s Regional College internal school process for mandatory reporting 

St John's Regional College has established simple and accessible procedures for anyone to report, if appropriate, a child 

abuse concern internally to one of the College's Child Safety Officers listed below: 

Mr Greg Van Es Deputy Principal, Student Wellbeing  (03) 8793 2000 gvanes@sjrc.vic.edu.au 

 Mr Milan Colic  Psychologist/Student Counsellor  (03) 8793 2000 mcolic@sjrc.vic.edu.au 

 Ms Joanne Webb Family Wellbeing Co-ordinator  (03) 8793 2000 jwebb@sjrc.vic.edu.au 

Please be aware that consulting with a Child Safety Officer does not change any obligation you have under legislation to 

report to an external authority. The Children, Youth and Families Act 2005 requires the following members of staff to report:  

 Teachers,  the Principal , medical practitioners , nurses , registered psychologists and early childhood workers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:gvanes@sjrc.vic.edu.au
mailto:mcolic@sjrc.vic.edu.au
mailto:jwebb@sjrc.vic.edu.au


  

     

Internal Process for 
Mandatory Reporting 

 
 

  

 


